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GORILLA MINERALS ENTERS INTO OPTION PAYMENT EXTENSION AGREEMENT 

Vancouver, BC, November 6, 2012 – Gorilla Minerals Corp. (“Gorilla”) announces that 
they have entered into an option payment extension agreement (the “Option Extension”) with 
Farrell Anderson and Roger Hulstein (together, the “Optionor”) dated October 31, 2012. 

The parties have agreed to amend the original option agreement dated July 6, 2011 to replace 
the following sections: 

Option Payments and Commitments 

 100,000 Gorilla shares on or before September 30, 2012; and 

 $25,000 on or before September 30, 2012. 

with the following: 

Option Payments and Commitments 

 $10,000 on or before October 31, 2012; 

 100,000 Gorilla shares on or before October 31, 2012; and 

 $15,000 on or before January 31, 2013. 

Pursuant to the Option Extension, Gorilla has paid $10,000 to the Optionor and issued 
100,000 common shares in the capital of Gorilla. 

On behalf of the Board of directors: 

"Scott Sheldon" 
Scott Sheldon 
President 
Gorilla Minerals Corp. 

For further information please contact the Company's President, Scott Sheldon, at  
(604) 725.1857or contact@gorillaresources.com.  
 


